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January 30, 2020 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
As part of the Spring Valley Village Capital Improvement Program, Lone Star Drive, 
Loeser Drive, Traweek Drive, and West Tex Drive are scheduled for re-construction. This 
project will replace aging infrastructure and keep Spring Valley Village sustainable and 
viable.  The Project will require the installation and construction of .83 miles of new 
cement pavement, underground storm sewers, and new water/wastewater lines. 
 
The Engineer for this Project is IDS Engineering Group, and they are currently in the 
design phase. Actual construction is not expected to start until the second quarter of 2020. 
However, you may see activity on your street that involves the gathering of information 
for purposes of design. 
 
Closed circuit television video (CCTV) to inspect the sewer main line and determine the 
condition of the line is one of those activities. This process includes the cleaning of the 
sewer main line with a cleaning machine using high-pressure water that may cause a 
slight vacuum in the sewer line. The attachment contains information about the process 
and what you will need to do. 
 
The cleaning and the use of CCTV for Lone Star Drive, Loeser Drive, Traweek Drive, 
and West Tex Drive has been scheduled for Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday,  
February 5 – 7, 2020.  
 
We look forward to providing you with updates as this Project progresses.  Should you 
have any questions, please feel free to call me at (713) 465-8308 or 
publicworks@springvalleytx.com. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Pat Riley 
Public Works Director 


